
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 7, 2008 
 
 
 
 
COMMITTEE ON SCHOLARSHIPS & AWARDS 
 
Report to Council 
Faculty of Applied Science and Engineering 
 
 
RE: 3T5 Second Mile Engineer Award 
 
              
 
I am pleased to announce that the recipient of the 2007-08 3T5 Second Mile Award is  
Ms. Tiffany Chow, a student in fourth year Industrial Engineering. 
 
The award, of the value of $5000, is given annually to a fourth year student whose extra-
curricular contributions and accomplishments during tenure in the University are judged 
to be outstanding. 
 
A presentation was made to Ms. Chow at the 3T5 Annual Second Mile Luncheon on 
Wednesday, March 12, 2008 at the Days Hotel and Conference Centre. 
 
The Faculty is most appreciative to the 3T5 Class for their continued involvement and 
interest in the support and administration of this prestigious award. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Frank Vecchio, Chair  
Scholarships and Awards Committee 
 


